To Whom It May Concern: 

Matthew Smith has worked as a Territory Manager beginning in May 2008. While under my supervision, he was responsible for the sale of Newell Rubbermaid Construction Products to distributors, creating marketing plans to increase POS sales, and building strong relationships with distributors in Nebraska and Iowa. 
He has established an outstanding rapport with purchasers, owners and other key personnel in the industrial construction distribution channel. His ability to gain the trust and support of these key contacts at his accounts earned him a rank in the top 5 Territory Managers in the country in 2008.
Matthew has done an excellent job and I would highly recommend him for a position within your organization.  Please let me know if I can provide you with any further information.
Respectfully, 

Kevin Kennedy

Director Of Sales
Newell Rubbermaid
6104 South Filbert Court
303-393-6579
Kevin.Kennedy@irwin.com
